
Volunteers Welcome On Mondays 
  

The REST program for providing overnight 

accommodations and a homemade dinner continues 

this winter.    

  

Groups have been assigned for every Monday night, 

November 2016 to April 2017.  However, volunteers 

are always welcome to assist the assigned groups.    

  

For further information, please contact Leticia Fish at 

leticiafish@sbcglobal.net or at 1-415-258-4552. 


